
De : "Brooks, Phoebe (VMFA)" <Phoebe.Brooks@vmfa.museum>
Objet : Update mail list
Date : 31 août 2009 19:49:53 HAEC

À : <contact@non-objet.org>

To Whom It May Concern: 
We recently received correspondence from you addressed to Michael Brand, Director Virginia Museum of Fine Arts.  At your earliest convenience, please update your
records to show the name of our current director, Alex Nyerges.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at 804.340.1504. 
Kind regards, 
Phoebe Brooks

Phoebe Brooks
Administrative Assistant
Conservation and Collections Management

Virginia Museum of Fine Arts
200 N. Boulevard / Richmond, VA 23220-4007
T 804.340.1524 / F 804.340.1523
email: phoebe.brooks@vmfa.museum 
See what’s new at: www.vmfa.museum

http://www.vmfa.museum/

